
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Starting as early as January 6, 2025, Kaysville City will begin construction on 200 North for the 200 North 
Reconstruction and Utilities Project. This project will enhance the roadway from the intersection of Main Street, 
east to the Fruit Heights border (Country Lane). Improvements along the corridor include replacing old drinking 
water (culinary) lines, replacing sewer lines, replacing and installing storm drain, installing sidewalk in areas 
where it does not currently exist, replacing damaged concrete, and repaving the roadway. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHEDULE 

Phase I: 200 North from Main Street to 600 East - anticipated to occur January 2025 to Winter 2025 

Phase II: 200 North from 600 East to Country Lane - anticipated to occur Winter 2025 to Winter 2026 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
• Temporary water and sewer interruptions 
• Temporary on-street parking restrictions and driveway access interruptions 
• Temporary road closures, lane restrictions, and detours 
• Increased noise, vibrations, and dust 
• Residents will be notified at least 24 hours prior to any service or driveway interruptions 
• Traffic lanes in each direction will be maintained throughout the project, except during paving operations 

We appreciate your patience during this time of construction. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to our project-dedicated public involvement team at (385) 493-0814 or by emailing 

 

 
JANUARY 2025 

200 NORTH RECONSTRUCTION 
AND UTILITIES PROJECT 

kaysville200north@jub.com. 

QUESTIONS? Contact the Public Involvement Team at: 

(385) 493-0814 kaysville200north@jub.com 
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